
Dear Catriona,

We recently received a Notice for Proposed Development : DA 2020/1068

We have some privacy concerns pertaining to the aforementioned development. It seems that the proposed 
elevated height of the double storey building and removal of the trees would allow the tenants to see directly 
into our lounge room and partially black out view of the valley. We love the neighbourhood and don’t wish to 
make a fuss with the neighbours, but since we recently purchased the property on its valued privacy and views it 
is a bit of a concern that these factors are being impacted.

Keen to get your feedback.

Regards,

Louwis Venter
0403 567 700.

Sent: 18/09/2020 12:01:28 PM
Subject: Submission for DA2020/1068


